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August 10, 2023 
 
 
 

United States Embassy 
 
 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 

Undergraduate student Param Parwaz Singh (Wilkes student ID 

900166588) is granted permission to arrive at Wilkes University until 

September 4, 2023, when he will start his studies here in our Bachelor 

of Management program.   
 

It is our hope that this extension will give him enough time to get his 

visa, travel to the US, and begin his studies.  
 

If you have any questions, or need any additional information, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Abby Love, M.S. DSO 
Associate Director, International Admissions 
Wilkes University 
84 W. South Street 
Wilkes-Barre, PA 18766 
E-mail: abby.love@wilkes.edu 
Phone: 570 408-4400 

 

 
 
 
 
 


